
From: Dusty Pilkington
To: Holly Myers; Holly Duncan
Subject: Mitchell BLA and Quilomene PF
Date: Thursday, October 06, 2016 2:10:00 PM

 
Greetings. I was wondering if Environmental Health has had the opportunity to look over this Public
Facilities permit yet, that is associated with a shorelines substantial development permit. Also, I am
wondering if anyone at EH has had a chance to look at the revised site plan for the Mitchell
Boundary Line Adjustment. Links to both are below.
 
BL-16-00013 Mitchell
 
PF-16-00001 Quilomene Bay
 
Thanks,
 
 
Dusty Pilkington
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) -962-7079
dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
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